
OUR SERVANT LEADERS 
By Anne Byl 

Exciting changes are happening at The Ladder! We hope you will 
be encouraged through the growth and work the Lord is doing 
here.       

 Cathy Zoulek will be taking over the Volunteer Coach position 
from Anne Byl. 

 Michelle Deuling is the Operations and Kitchen Coach. 

 Sue Beckman recently joined our Ladder Staff as the new 
Wellness Coach. 

 Greg McDonald is the Support Group Facilitator, with groups 
meeting two evenings a week. 

 Holly Baxter is the Communications Coach. 

 Nancy Falkner is the Housekeeping Coach.  

 Anne Byl is the Finance and Fundraising Coach.  

 Troy Love is the Youth and Men’s Coach. He leads our after-
school youth program, The Huddle; leads Men of Honor at the 
Shelby Middle School; and will be implementing a new pro-
gram to help boys become men. 

 Beth Pranger is the Youth and Family Life Coach. She leads 
our family events, communicates with our youths’ families, 
and supports our after-school youth program.  

 Brian Beckman continues to serve as the Director. 

Praise God for the great things He has done  
and great things yet to come at  



Monetary Investment Requests:  
 Puzzle Competition Supplies 
 Bibles 

 Youth Program  
 Grounds Maintenance  

Item Requests:  

Bingo Prizes  20 
Candy Bars  76 
Extension Cords  2 
Stamps-Books  2 
Stamps-Rolls  4 
#10 Envelopes  1,120 
Snacks for Youth  4 Boxes 

to the folks who  
have provided the  
following items in  

November & December:  

Toilet Paper   36 Rolls 
Ziploc – Gallon Size  19 Bags 
Ziploc – Quart Size 19 Bags 
Address Labels #5260 3,000 
 
Monetary Gifts: Nov. $12,278 
Monetary Gifts: Dec. $31,819 

Cut out the wish list & put it on your refrigerator! 

 Toilet Paper 
 Postage Stamps 
 Bingo Prizes 
 Boxes of Facial Tissue 
 Cases of Bottled Water 

 Dawn Dish Soap-1 Gal. 
 White Distilled Vinegar-1 Gal. 
 9-Volt Batteries 
 AA Batteries 

Contact the Oceana County Community 
Foundation (231-861-8335) to fund these 
items for The Ladder:  

 Youth art & craft supplies:  $400      FUNDED! Thank you! 
 100 T-shirts for The Huddle:  $1500     FUNDED! Thank you! 
 Protective wall and beam pads for the gym:  $4,500 


